
 

 

 
 
 

8 August 2022 

 

Book Week 2022 
Dreaming with eyes open… 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Book Week 2022 will run from 22 August to 26 August with the theme for this year 
being Dreaming with eyes open... Book Week is an Australian tradition, originating in 
1945, that celebrates Australian authors and illustrators that have an impact on 
children and young adults. 

 
Our annual Book Week celebrations will 
include a Book Week Parade scheduled for 
Wednesday 24 August 2022 at 9:30 am under 
the COLA. Students are invited to dress up as 
their favourite book character and partake in 
a range of activities throughout the day aimed 
at highlighting the importance and joy of 
reading.  
 
This year’s theme Dreaming with eyes open… 
acknowledges Australia’s First Nations People 
and their rich story-based culture. It 
encourages readers to explore their own story, 
to listen to Country as the first storyteller and 
to learn from friends that help you along the 
way.  
 

All members of our Quakers Hill Public School community are invited to attend the 
parade and even dress up as their own favourite character!   
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

Bert Lo Campo    Jayne Chan & Jodie Delanoue 
Principal   Book Week Coordinators 
 


